Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1. How many employees are working for your organisation, including full-time, part-time, and contracted staff?
As at the 23/3/2020, excluding schools and casuals, we employed 5783 employees. 

2. What is your current intranet solution? (Sharepoint, Wordpress, Invotra, etc)
SharePoint

3. How long have you been using this intranet solution? 
2 years
4. When is your intranet contract up for renewal? 
Part of Microsoft Agreement, renewal date 31/03/2022

5. What is your annual intranet budget? 
Nil
6. Do you share an intranet/IT services with other organisations, if so who? 
No.
7. Which team and/or individual(s) are responsible for managing your intranet internally? 
The Web Team
8. Are you using the Office 365 suite? If so, which applications from the suite are in use? 
Yes, 0365 E3 suite all applications deployed and in use
9. Which team and/or individual(s) are responsible for your intranet’s procurement within the organisation? 
IT Procurement.
10.  Is your Active Directory hosted on-premise, or in the cloud? 
Both
11. Could you provide us with a link to your Digital Workplace Strategy? 
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

